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TWO COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS

The Housing Authority will again be offering a college scholarship
to one or more graduating seniors who are residents of a public
housing complex owned and operated by the Great Falls Housing .

Authority or whose family is assisted with housing rents through

the Section 8 program at the Great Falls Housing Authority. The
scholarship amount this year will be $1200.00. The scholarship
will be awarded based on the application, scholastic achievement,
leadership, educational goals and consistent school attendance. Applicants must have
a minimum cumulative GPA of 2.5. Applications are available at the Housing
Authority office or at each high school, and must be completed and returned to the
Housing office by Friday, March 10, 2017.

ALSO, the Mountain Plains Regional Council of NAHRO Barbara Cook Memorial

Scholarship is offering two $1,000 scholarships. ® The applicant and their family must
reside or receive direct housing benefits for at least 12 months prior to application
through any housing program administered by any agency that is a member in good
standing of Mountain Plains NAHRO. *High school seniors; or adults currently

enrolled or planning to enroll in post-secondary program.

Applications are at the Housing Office and must be submitted by April 14, 2017.

Daylight Savings Time
begins on March 12.

Turn your clocks ahead

1 hour!!

HAFFY SAINT FPATRICK'S DAY!
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TO ALL HOUSING TENANTS:

It’s that time of year again, spring is right around the corner and soon our
lawns will be turning green. So as a reminder, let’s get our yards picked up.
Concerning dogs in particular....if it’s in your yard it’s your responsibility to

pick up what your furry friends leave behind.




